
  
 

Joint Knoxville/Knox County Housing Assistance Program Announced 

 

WHO:  Knox County Chief of Staff Dwight Van de Vate 

City of Knoxville Mayor Indya Kincannon 

Community Development Director Jenny Holden  

 

WHEN:  2 p.m. Monday, April 26 

 

WHERE:  City/County Building Fifth Floor Atrium 

 

BACKGROUND:  The Knox Housing Assistance Program is a joint Knoxville/Knox 

County initiative meant to assist residents with past due rent and/or utility bills.  

 

The program is open to income-qualified city and county renters where one or more 

individuals in the home have qualified for unemployment, incurred significant costs, or 

experienced other financial hardships due directly, or indirectly, to the COVID-19 

pandemic.  

 

Funding for the program was provided to Knox County by the U.S. Department of the 

Treasury. For more information, including eligibility requirements and answers to 

frequently asked questions, please go to https://knoxhousingassistance.org/. 

 

For more information contact: 

 

Mike Donila  Abbey Harris     

306-1177 cell    215-4579 office     

   705-1681 cell  

 

### 
 

https://knoxhousingassistance.org/

